
         

 
        12th May 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am delighted to inform you about the trip to Kenilworth Castle in Warwickshire which will be 
taking place on Tuesday 24th June 2025 for Year 10 pupils studying GCSE history. As part of their 
Paper 3 exam pupils study Kenilworth castle and this visit allows them to visualise and 
consolidate their in class learning to maximise marks on this section of the paper.  
 
The cost of the trip is £22.00 which you can pay via the School Comms/Gateway. If you have any 
concerns about paying for this, please contact myself at h.parkin@kingsway.stockport.sch.uk as 
soon as possible so that I can see what assistance is available as we would encourage all to 
attend.  
 
Times will be confirmed, however it is likely that we will be setting off around 7:30am and returning 
as near to 5pm as possible. Your child will need to take with them a packed lunch and any snacks 
that they need for the day. Pupils do not need to wear their school uniform but will need to wear 
sensible flat shoes and wear/have with them warm and waterproof clothing in case of wet weather 
as we will be outside all day and there is limited shelter at the castle. On most of our visits we 
have experienced glorious weather so suncream and a hat would be advisable too. 
 
Please complete and return the reply slip on the back of this letter and ask your child to hand it in 
to their history teacher. Please make the payment of £22.00 ASAP so that we can make the 
payments to the coach company. The deadline for the payment is Friday 13th June 2025. 
 
We will be monitoring the conduct of pupils in the run up to the trip and any student who displays 
behaviour that may adversely impact the experience of others is at risk of losing their place on the 
visit.  
 
Many thanks in advance for your support in what promises to be an enjoyable and exciting 
experience for the students. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
Helen Parkin  
Second in Department, History 
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I give my permission for ____________________ to attend the trip to Kenilworth Castle on 
Tuesday 24th June 2025 
 
Please use this space to let us know of any medical issues and any medication that your child will 
need to have with them on the day:_____________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please use this space to inform us of any food allergies that your child has that we need to be 
aware of: ______________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
If your child receives free school meals and you would like for them to take a packed lunch from 
school to Kenilworth Castle please tick the box. 
 
 
 
I have paid £22.00 for the cost of this event via School Comms/Gateway.      
 
 
 
Signed ______________________________ (Parent/Carer) 
 
Print Name________________________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone Number_________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 


